
March 12, 2025 
 
 
 

Recommendation  
 
Layoff of Employees  
 
The Superintendent of Schools recommends that the Board hereby authorize the Superintendent 
of Schools to take any and all measures necessary and proper to implement the layoff of staff 
within the District becoming effective upon the close of business June 30, 2025.  
 
 
 
 
Recommendation  
 
Recall of Employees  
 
The Superintendent of Schools recommends that the Board hereby authorize the Superintendent 
of Schools to recall those employees laid off at the close of business on June 30, 2025 as needed, 
based on economic conditions of the District and as required by the applicable collective 
bargaining agreements and the governing laws. 


